
STREETS LIMITS DESCRIPTION
Nursery Dr Knowles Rd to east end

Greystone Dr North cul-de-sac to Scranton Dr

Sutton Pl Nursery Dr to west end

Sawyer Ct Greystone Dr to south end

Suffolk Ct Hartford Dr to west end

Prescott Ln Cascade Way to west cul-de-sac

Old Walnut Cir Cascade Way to Washington St

Cascade Way Kingsport Dr to Old Walnut Cir

Abbey Rd Strawberry Fields to Aster Dr

Strawberry Fields North end to Cascade Way

Aster Dr Bittersweet Dr to Cascasde Way

Penny Ln Aster Rd to Cascade Way

STREETS LIMITS DESCRIPTION
Delaware Ave Lawson Blvd to east end

Sycamor Ln Pinewood Rd to south end

description for each street for the 2023 MFT Street Maintenance Program:

5" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

4" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking
Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

Area 2

VILLAGE OF GURNEE
2023 MFT STREET MAINTENANCE PROGRAM

PROJECT # 8443
DESCRIPTION OF WORK

The following is a list of streets with limits and a brief work 

Area 1

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

6" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
     

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

4" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking
Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking



description for each street for the 2023 MFT Street Maintenance Program:

VILLAGE OF GURNEE
2023 MFT STREET MAINTENANCE PROGRAM

PROJECT # 8443
DESCRIPTION OF WORK

The following is a list of streets with limits and a brief work 

Acacia Ct Lawson Blvd to west end

Hollyhock Ct Lawson Blvd to west end

Alder Ct Lawson Blvd to west end

Adele Dr Route 21 to north end

Yew Ct Pinewood Rd to north end

Monteret Ct Pinewood Rd to north end

Acorn Ct Pinewood Rd to west end

STREETS LIMITS DESCRIPTION
Waveland Ave Grand Ave to Grandmore Ave

Grandville Ave Railroad to Magnolia Ave

Woodlawn Ave Waveland Ave to Pine Grove Ave

Magnolia Ave Woodlawn Ave to north end

Harper Ave First Ave to east end

STREETS LIMITS DESCRIPTION
Covenant Ct Kings Way N to south end Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 

repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

5" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

Area 4

5" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

5" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

4" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

6" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

6" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

6" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

6" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

Area 3

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

       
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

6" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

6" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

6" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs



description for each street for the 2023 MFT Street Maintenance Program:

VILLAGE OF GURNEE
2023 MFT STREET MAINTENANCE PROGRAM

PROJECT # 8443
DESCRIPTION OF WORK

The following is a list of streets with limits and a brief work 

Concord Sq Kings Way N to Kings Way N

Lexington Sq Providence Rd to Providence Rd

Spinney Run Dr Rte 21 to Kristin Ct

Brian Ct Spinney Run Dr to south end

Chelsey Ct Spinney Run Dr to north end

Kristin Ct Spinney Run Dr to west end 3" Milling, base prep., HMA binder course, 
surface placement, curb & sidewalk repairs

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking

Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking
Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking
Surface milling, HMA patching, curb & sidewalk 
repairs, leveling binder, surface overlay, 
pavement marking
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